

NIP: 526-025-13-39

Regon: 001133016

KRS: 0000033976

Warsaw 11th October, 2021

Andrzej Radzikowski, President All-Poland Alliance of Trade Unions (OPZZ)

Maurizio Landini
President
C.G.I.L. - Italian General Confederation of Labour
Via Buonarroti 12, Roma, Cap 00185

Dear Mr President, Dear Maurizio,

On behalf of OPZZ, I would like to express our great indignation with the recent events - the attack of fascists and anti-vaccinationists on the headquarter of the Italian General Confederation of Labour (CGIL)

Right-wing populist movements and parties are emerging in many European countries, as well as we are facing a crisis of democracy and growing populism. That is why it is so essential for us to be together at these challenging times, confident and united, to stand shoulder to shoulder against extreme right and neo-fascism.

At the same time, I would like to express our sincere solidarity with the CGIL.

with Solidarity

Alle

Przewodniczący

Andrzej Radzikowski

e-mail: guz@opzz.org.pl, www: http://opzz.org.pl